Minutes of Eco-Committee

Monday 30 September 2013

Present:   Ms Collins, Mr Burns, Mr Hughes-Hallett, Ms Taylor, Ms Milne, Mr Berstan
Apologies:    Ms Chalmers


Review of Eco Week
The Eco Week was deemed to be a success.  Almost all pupils enjoyed the activities and feedback throughout the week was positive.  The assembly/activity that introduced the week received criticism from the pupils and as a result, the group decided to incorporate the activity into the John Muir research base.  This would allow all pupils to visit each base.  The assembly would be held the week before.  The trips to the various locations were a great success.  The Eco Group expressed its thanks to those who helped out during the week.
Eco Week Awards
 The Eco Group assessed each of the logbooks submitted and collated a list of names to send to the John Muir trust to order the certificates. 
Date of next meeting

The date of the next meeting was agreed as Tuesday 12 November at 1pm.  

Minutes: Ms Collins

